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On April 3, 2025, the entrance ceremony for the graduate school students on Asia International 
Occupational Health Program was held with President Yoichi Ueta and Prof. Masanori Hisaoka, Dean of 
Graduate School of Medical Science in attendance. This year, we welcomed two students from Vietnam 
and one student from China. 
 
Following a warm welcome speech by President Ueta, Prof. Hisaoka provided an introduction about 
Graduate School of Medical Science. 
 
This is the 17th year since we accepted the first group of students under this program in 2007. 
 
"Asia International Occupational Health Program" aims at 
 -Training international students with Japanese students to be an internationally successful researcher 
 -Improving quality of research activities under highly competitive environment 
 -Building a future research network for the international collaboration in the field of Occupational Health 
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